From: Dyjack, David (LLU) [ddyjack@llu.edu]
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2008 12:37 PM
To: Thomas Hatfield
Cc: Bliss, Jesse (LLU)
Subject: EH graduates
Hi Tom,
 

Our School’s Center for Public Health Preparedness is planning to hire an EH graduate, and are possibly looking outside our immediate labor pool to enhance cross-pollination. As the position is predicated on the availability of soft money, regretfully we only have guaranteed funding for 14 months. The upside is that we are engaged in some very interesting community EH work which includes working with Tribal entities, faith based organizations, and county health departments, among others. For someone who is organized, enjoys a fluid work environment, speaking in public, and also looking for a short term position, this presents a very interesting opportunity. If you’d know of anyone that meets those very narrow requirements, please have them contact Jesse Bliss, at 909.558.8382, or at the email address above. Thanks,
 

Hope your time in Tucson was productive,
 

Dave  
